
 

 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

   
 

WEST ACTON PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 

Friday 24th March 2023 

March 2023 

 

It was fantastic to hear the children in Year 3, 4, 5 and 

6 singing on Monday, thank you to everyone who 

came to support them! 

We are really proud of how the singing has developed 

at West Acton and look forward to our younger pupils 

Easter singing events next week.  

Many of our families have started to observe the holy 

month of Ramadan – we wish them a very special 

time. 

Wishing everyone a wonderful weekend, Miss Kondo 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 
MESSAGE from Mrs Ahmad, School Therapist 

 

You are your child’s first role model  

Through learning and wanting to do the right thing, children are developing 

their ‘inner compass’ every day. They learn what they live, primarily by the 

example you set and the family culture that you create.  

How can parents/carers help? 

The most powerful way to teach a child a skill is to model it. When you treat 

others (including your child) with respect, when you apologise and when you 

regulate your emotions- then your child learns to do the same. Their inner 

compass will take shape from yours. In addition, your child constantly needs to 

make difficult choices, so instead of telling them off and shaming them for 

making a “poor” choice, use it as an opportunity to develop that compass: help 

them reflect on how they feel and explain that we are all tempted to take the 

easy way over the right way: we are not perfect but we can do better. In order to 

help your child WANT to do the right thing, make sure your limits are reasonable 

and age appropriate. Set them up for success so that they can feel good about 

being a person who does the right thing. Finally, help your child repair 

relationships following any damage and remember to stay connected. When 

your child feels you are on their side, they are more likely to WANT to follow 

your lead. 

 

 

The holidays are just around the corner, families are looking forward to spending 

a little bit more time together. Holidays bring lots of joy but they can also bring 

their own stresses, take some time for yourselves before the holidays begin… 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Have you lost this Sonic Hedgehog? 

Email the office at admin@west-

acton.ealing.sch.uk 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

School finishes for the end of 
term on  

Friday 31st March at 

1.30pm. 



 

 

 

 



West Acton Primary School Weekly Values Rewards 

w/c  13th  March   2023 Courage Consideration Collaboration 

Acorn Mitsuki M Emilia Ibrahim 

Olive Tala Ibrahim Leen 

Fir Lina Shota Rosanna 

Banyan Derek Emily Robsan 

Ash Ayman Itsuki Amin 

Guava Leo Olivia Adea 

Katsura Asma Bahaa Kaichi 

Chestnut Ilyas Saeed Cassandra 

Damson tbc tbc tbc 

Juniper       Emilie Danny Seiji 

Holly Sham Younes Mila 

Ivy Zenji Miko Angelin 

Rowan Maho Anica Miiro 

Mulberry Jimmy Ritsu Akshaya 

Pine Yuma Jayden Sham 

Sycamore Layla Lucca Gene 

Elder Keion Simeon Ruba 

Quince Jackson Maha Emilio 

Willow Mustafa Rhana Siearna 

Lime Easa So Elizabeth 

Tamarind Liseni Shuma Sam 

Zaytouna Simone Nada Zubaidah 

Woodlands tbc tbc tbc 

 



 

 

 


